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Easter 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

EASTER RAFFLE 2019 

 

The PFA have this year secured some amazing prizes which will be raffled off.   

1ST PRIZE wins the large Easter chick, 2ND PRIZE a fluffy Easter bunny and 3RD 

PRIZE a knitted Easter duck – plus all prizes come with a tub of sweets!   

 

 
 

All the profit raised from the sale of raffle tickets and the Easter chicks and 

bunnies will be put towards subsidising school trips for children in Reception 

right through to class 6.  We are also hoping to put some money towards trim 

trails and playground equipment for both the infant and junior playgrounds. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Fiona Chandley 

St. Patrick’s PFA Chair 

 

============================================================== 

 

To: PFA, St. Patrick's Catholic Primary & Nursery School, Wilford. 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 2019 

 

Please send me ____________ raffle tickets @ £1.00 per strip. 

 

 

Signed ___________________ Parent of ______________________ Class _______ 

Raffle tickets will be available to buy from 

the office from Monday 25th March.  

Tickets are £1 per strip (five tickets – this 

gives you five chances of winning!). 

 

How to participate: please complete the 

slip below and send it back into school 

with the money and your tickets will be 

sent home.  The raffle will be drawn in 

school on Friday 5th April – the last day of 

term before the Easter holidays. 
 


